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      5th December 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

It is with great sadness that I am writing to inform you of the passing of Jennie Holmes, a member of 

our staff at EBN Academy 2, following a year long fight against cancer. 

 

Jennie was a much valued and respected pastoral member of staff who had been with the EBN 

Academies since the very first opening of EBN 1 in September 2012. She worked with passion and 

commitment towards the young people who have attended both Academies and her contributions to 

the care and support of students was evident in everything she did. 

 

On behalf of the EBN Academy Trust, I want to express our gratitude for all of the hard work and 

dedication Jennie showed to the pupils of EBN and pass on the condolence of Trustees, Governors, 

Staff, pupils and parents/carers to her family at this very difficult time. 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

 

 
 

Mr. Matthew Baldwin  
Executive Head Teacher 
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